Safety Committee Minutes

| Honorable Council |
|----------------------|
| City of Newark, Ohio |
| July 3, 2018 |

The Safety Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday, July 2, 2018 following the Finance Committee meeting with these members present:

Mark Labutis, Chair Mark Fraizer Sean Fennell Jeremy Blake

Mr. Marmie for Jeff Rath

Mr. Rath entered meeting later

We wish to report:

1. Discussion regarding the foot bridge at St. Francis prompted by the letter that was received by Council from Father Sizemore and Jim Knox.

Mark Labutis, Chair